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21. CHANGES IN FUNDING FOR EXTRA CARE SCHEME 
 

RECOMMENDED that 
 
1) service charges for the cost of providing communal  facilities at St. 

David’s House and Queen’s Cottages be increased to reflect the 
actual cost of providing them; 

 
2) charges to apply from Monday 6th October 2014 and to be reviewed 

on an annual basis as part of the Council’s fees and charges 
process; and 
 

  
RESOLVED that   
 
3) it be noted that, in future all residents of St. David’s House and 

Queen’s Cottages will be charged for housing related personal 
support, which is currently paid for some residents by the 
Worcestershire County Council Supporting People Fund, as this is 
being withdrawn. 
 


